TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

The dream of students of school number 20

As we previously reported, activists of the Youth council of the faculty “Organization and Management of
Water Management” launched the “Agitators” project. Team members continue their activities. Weather
also cannot affect their enthusiasm. Today, a team of "Agitators" visited school number 20, located in the
Bostanlyk district of Tashkent region and provided school graduates with detailed information about our
institute. Students have a motivation and desire to learn. One of the students said: “We were told in detail
about the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers. We know general
information about the institute, but after today's meeting, having seen the opportunities and conditions
created at your institute, our interest in the institute has increased. My friends and | decided to enter the
Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers. ” Good luck to young people who
are trying to connect their future with the irrigation sector.
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